









18th September 2018

Dear Principal,

We hope that the new school year has started well for you - the summer holidays certainly seem a distant memory already!

The purpose of this letter is to offer a reminder about the closing date for **Registration** for the GL Assessments which the five Newry and Kilkeel Grammar Schools are, as you know, using for the academic year 2019-20.

Those in P7 who intend to sit these Assessments in English and Mathematics on Saturday 17<sup>th</sup> November 2018 must be registered by

## 2.00pm on FRIDAY 21st SEPTEMBER 2018

Parents / Carers who do not have forms already should telephone any of our schools or download forms from one of our websites. Completed Registration Forms should be returned to the Newry & Kilkeel Registration centre c/o Sacred Heart Grammar School, 10 Ashgrove Avenue, Newry, BT34 1PR.

M. Acinden

Thank you as always for your co-operation and best wishes for the year ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Sean Sloan Principal

Mrs Fiona McAlinden

Principal

Mr Paul Kane **Acting Principal** 

Mr Cormac McKinney

Principal

Mr Kevin Martin

Principal